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For the past four years, the Greater New York Chapter of the Institute of Real Estate Management
has supported the March of Dimes by donating earnings from their Annual Golf Outing. This year,
the chapter donated $4,000 to the organization in a ceremony held at the New York Helmsley Hotel.

IREM chapter president James Hayden, CPM, said, "The March of Dimes is the leading nonprofit
organization for pregnancy and baby health. The money that we raise goes towards improving the
health of babies by preventing birth defects, premature birth and infant mortality. Through research,
community services, education and advocacy to save babies' lives the  March of Dimes researchers,
volunteers, educators, outreach workers and advocates work together to give all babies a fighting
chance. We are happy to be able to support this most worthwhile effort."
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